
71

 
                                               Community-Inclusion–Curiosity- Integrity   

Newsletter Friday Aug 25 th  2018 
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Hello all,  
The next few weeks are even more jammed packed than our usual 

program. Please make sure you at least read the dot points for the 

week.  Many families still ring or email me about items that are listed in 

the newsletter. (The grumpy me showing).  

We are only a week away from school hats needing to be worn. More 

grumpy me. I donôt find your childôs hat. It would be a good time to 

start the search  early. Hats may well need mending and washing. New 

hats can be purchased from Sally on a Monday, Tuesday or Thursday 

at a cost of $10. 

Our parent community is well on board with the school production with 

many parents helping out with a wide range of tasks. Our production 

runs on volunteers. Our teachers do a fantastic job but this work is extra 

to the normal teaching load so without the help, there would be no 

show.  

This week John T showcased some of the filming work that he has 

been creating with the students. Teachers were given a crash course 

on how this works during one of this weekôs professional meetings. . 

John is hoping to share some of these films with families in the next few 

weeks. If you would like to know more about what your child does 

during their ICT class, make a time to visit on a Wednesday. Parents 

are always welcome to classes.  

Staff have begun to reflect on a new High Impact Teaching Strategy. 

This week our focus was on óMultiple Exposersô  

óIt takes three or four experiences involving interaction with relevant 

information for a new knowledge construct to be created in working 

memory and then transferred to long term memory. ( Nuthall, 200)  

I think it takes far more experiences especially when you are teaching 

them how too tidy their bedrooms. J 

Julie  

 

 

  

 

Calendar 
TERM 3  

Aug 27th: Grade 5-6 parents 

invited to our photo exhibition at 

the Chewton Town Hall. Open to 

public for the rest of the week.  

Aug 30th: School Council  

Sept 3rd to 5th: Grade 3-4 

camp.  Find you HATS. Start 

of sun smart times.  

Sept 7th: School Lunch Day. 

Spaghetti bol and muesli slice  

Sept 19th: School Production 

BITE.  Rehearsals at the Phee 

Broadway. Note gone home  

Sep 20th: 10am start to school 

day  

Sept 21st: Last day of term. 

2:30 finish. Footy Fun Day with 

a hot dog lunch.  

TERM 4  

Oct 8th: First Day Back 

Oct 9th: Chill out activities 

including yoga session  

Oct 10th: Start of Bike Ed3-6 

Oct 18th-19th Bike Camp 3-6 

Oct 25th-26th Boomerang Camp  



 

 
  

News in Brief:  

              Make sure you h ave purchased you BITE tickets by the end of next week. Unsold tickets 

will be avai lable for families in the week beginning Monday 3 rd . One extra ticket per family to 

start with.   

Respectful Relationships photo exhibition. Students and parents of grade 5 - 6 invited to the 

opening at the Chewton Town Hall on Monday 4:30 -  5:30. The display will be  up all week for 

others to view on Sunday from 1 - 4pm.   

¶ Bike ride: All deposits to be paid by end of week unless you have  spoken to Julie  

¶ Production day note has gone home. Also with this newsletter  

¶ Expression of interest  and deposit Grd  2 Boomerang note has gone home.  

¶ All camp money and notes for the grade 3 -4 camp should be in.   

¶ Tickets for Bit e can now be purchased from Sally on Monday and Thursday:  9 - 5:  Tuesday 10-2  

 

  Ally needs some help: Please read below  

 

ñAny teenagers out there looking to earn some extra cash? I am looking for an 

occasional childminder for a 9yo girl who prefers to chill out at home. Would include 

some weekends and evenings. In Chewton. Please contact Ally on 0447 172018"  

 

My personal best:  Get better with practic e  

 Teachers are focusing on providing oppor tunities for children to practis e a skill in different 

ways encouraging children  to see that this  really does make a difference.  

 

Grade: P-1: Tenzin for practising his writing in many different genres. 

 

Grade 1-2:  Caelan for working hard on improving his writing by going back to change and add to it.  

 

Grade 3-4:  Arion reworked his film several times until he had it just right.  

 

Grade 5-6:  Freya for cracking the 3min barrier for her division challenge!  

 

Thanks To :õ  

Cath and Xanthe :  For repainting our Dja Dja Wrung sign ( and saving us $80 for a new one)  

Belinda : For getting our Book Club all sorted again this term  

Fritz and Naomi : For starting work on mulching our gardens. Many of you will not know Fritz. 

He was a parent of our school for 9 years and helped to create our vegetable garden area and 

build the pizza oven. It is great that he is still connected with our school.   

 



 

 
  

Breakfast Club:  Monday and  Wed 8:20 -  9: 10:  We would love some more help as 

numbers increase on the colder mornings.  

Thanks:   Shu and Sam for Wednesday  

Next week I have no helpers listed so feel free to help out.  

 

.  

 

 

Planning a holiday next year? Pleases consider our school term 

dates to avoid major learning disruptions.  
2018 

 

 

Term 3: 16th July to 21st Sep 

Term 4: 8th Oct to 21st Dec  

 

 

 

2019 

Term 1: 29 January (school teachers start) to 5 April * 
Term 2: 23 April to 28 June 
Term 3: 15 July to 20 September 
Term 4: 7 October to 20 December 

 

 

  Transition dates for our 2019 Preps  

Tues 20th Nov: 9:00-10:30 

Tues 27th Nov: 2:00- 3:30 

Tues 4th Dec: 9:00- 11:30  

Tues 11th Dec: 1:00- 3:30  

(Bring teddy and lunch for our final day) 

Preps do not attend school on Wednesday for all of February.  



 

 
  

 

School Camp:  Dates  

 
Some camp dates are very close. This is because our school does not set the dates for Urban or 

Lady Northcote. Parent are welcome to discuss payment plans with Sally.  

 

Grade 2: Boomerang Holiday Ranch: Oct 25-26th: $100 (Deposit note has gone home)  

Grade 3-4: NOTE CHANGE OF DATE $240 (final note has gone home)  

Grade 3-6: Bike Camp: Cycling Geelong to Queenscliff: - Oct 18th-19th: Student contribution $70 -

$80 

Grade 5-6: Urban: Oct 29th-31st   $210  (waiting for more information from organising school)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

All classes got to visit the Life Ed Van this 

week. Lots of parents may remember 

Harrold. He is a huge draw card to the Van 

and has been part of Life Ed for over 30 

year. ( Harrold is the giraffe, not the teacher).  



 

 
  

 
 

 

 

Teachers never seem to get 

excited about dressing up on Book 

Day but it is not about us. ( I do 

remind myself and staff of this 

fact.) The children came to school 

very excited. The traditional book 

characters were in full swing.  

The second hand book shop 

raised $100. Thanks to all for the 

donations. Funds will go directly to 

purchasing some of this years 

óShort Listed Booksô from the 

Australian Book Council. 



 

 
  

Bike Ed: Term 4 

All children in grade 3-6 will participate in this program regardless 

of their attendance on bike camp. 

There will be 5 sessions over the first 2 weeks of term 4. The first 

session is the first Wed of Term 4. All children require a bike and 

helmet. Please see Scott or Nicole if you need assistance in 

providing a suitable bike for your child.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 BITE  Ticket Sales  

Chewton Primary School Production 2018 - óBITEô  

Wednesday September 19th - 6.30pm - Phee Broadway 

 

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 30th July, please see Sally (Mon/Tue 9.30 ï 2.30/Thursday) to 

purchase. No EFTPOS available.  

 

$10 per Adult   

$5 for Pensioners/Seniors and school aged children (Non performers)  

Pre-schoolers ï Free  

Pre-schoolers NOT requiring a seat are not counted in your seat allocation.  

 

* Maximum of 4 tickets per family.  

* Limited places for wheelchairs, please let us know ASAP if there is anyone with special needs that must 

have an aisle seat or something else specific.  

* We would like all families to be able to attend the production. Please see Julie or Sally if there are any 

issues being able to afford tickets and we will assist.   

 

Costumes: 

Please read back issues of our newsletter for details. (The newsletter is 

uploaded to our website each Friday)  



 

 
  

Friends of the arts go these jobs sorted. 
Food - Mai and Naomi volunteered to help with this. Help kids who come back to school on 19th September between 
2-3pm 
Front of house- Affrica volunteered to help with this  
Volunteers – see Scott 
Ticketing – may make 2nd round with 1 extra ticket per family 
Black Light - Affrica to research fog and black light 
Puppetry Scene - Leonie and Simon have had discussion with Scott. Wendy to ring around to see if Shane, Claire, 
Simon or Skye could work with the four kids involved on Friday afternoon with the puppetry scene. 
Christ (Hannah’s Dad) – Is working on the sound effects, music without lyrics and has volunteered to film it. 
Emma to check in with a possible source for video/sound recording equipment. 
Tidilick – Naomi volunteered to organise eyes and throat with velcro and blue fabric to represent water. 
Garbage bag with shredded paper in box – Naomi to organise 
Fruit – Emma to count and tell Naomi if we need more from Shoe string. 
Castors – Julie to source from home for bed and Chest of draws.  
Cow – Julie to contact Candy re: use of her cow and calf 

 

 

  

 



 

 
  

 



 

 
  

 

 
     

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


